
University Library Celebrated its Successful Relocation (23/07/2014)

Dear All,

The University Library has moved into its new premises in the new campus. To celebrate the successful relocation exercise, the Library
held a moving-in celebration on 22 July -- a prosperous date in the Chinese calendar good for moving-in. The Library has also invited Prof.
Wei Zhao, the Rector, Prof. Rui Martins, Vice Rector for Research, and Dr. Alex Lai, Vice Rector for Administration to join in the
celebration. Together with Dr. Paul W.T. Poon, the University Librarian, they performed the suckling-pig cutting ceremony.

Best regards,
UM Library



 


